HB 364 -- FIREARMS SALES
SPONSOR: Newman

This bill requires a person purchasing a firearm to first obtain a
permit from his or her sheriff's office. The permit is valid for
10 years and specified information is required upon application.
Any person who moves from one county to another within this state
shall alert the county sheriff's department of the county in which
he or she is moving to that they have a permit and own firearms.

The bill specifies the individuals that shall not be issued a
permit and adds this criteria for charging a person with a class D

felony of unlawful possession of a firearm.

This bill is similar to HB 2205 (2016).



